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Welcome to the First School blog!!!  We are so excited to launch this new platform for
our parents and community.  This blog will be a place that we post articles, ideas and
activities, guest blog posts, and all sorts of fun things.

We understand that as a parent there are lots of questions…Why is my child doing this?
How do I potty train?  What do I do when my child stops napping?  What do I make for
dinner tonight?  We hope this is a place where we can direct you to some answers to
these questions and more.

There are all kinds of fun things to do with your child inside and out.  At home and in our
community. Day trips and road trips.  We will provide some great ideas for you, your
child and family in this space.

Our school and community are filled with great, knowledgeable parents and professionals
that will be sharing their wisdom and ideas with us.  It can be great to get other parents
prospective on things that we are dealing with.

We are so excited to launch this blog as part of our website and school communication
with our First School families and communities.


